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29th November 2019 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
This year’s Christmas concert will be taking place on Tuesday 17th December at 6 pm at St Mary’s Church. 
The concert involves all the children from years 3, 4, 5 and year 6, accompanied on piano by Mr Neville.  
Please make sure you arrive with your child at the church by 5.45 pm, so we can start promptly. 
 
After the concert, you can collect your child from their class teacher to take home with you. The children are 
working hard learning the songs and words for the performance and they want to do you proud. To give us 
an idea of numbers, can you please indicate below if your child is able to attend the concert and how many 
people will come to watch.  
 
May we politely remind you that whilst you are permitted to take photos and videos of the performance 
please respect the wishes of other parents and do not post them on any social media.  
 
 
Kind regards, 
 
 
 
 
Mrs Danielle Smout 
Key Stage 2 Leader 

 
 

 
 

 
To Mrs Smout, via school office 

 

My child, (name)________________________________, in ___________________________ Class 

will / will not be attending the concert on the 17th December at St Mary’s Church.  

 
There will be ___________ (number) people coming to watch the concert.  
 
Name _____________________________________________________________________ 

 
 


